
SSM 47809

Some 2017-2019 F-Super Duty vehicles may require a coax cable repair for a concern with 

one or more inoperative cameras, cameras with poor image quality, or radio reception 

concerns. A lower level coax cable harness service part is now available. Refer to the parts 

catalog using base part number 14D202.


